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Throughout Autumn 1, Mrs Lock will be visiting primary school assemblies
with new Year 7 students from each school to speak about their
secondary school transition experiences as part of our Alumni Assemblies. 

During June and July, Hayle Academy staff will be arranging to visit Year
6 Teachers or Head Teachers to discuss students who will be joining Hayle
Academy and to also meet with those students to ensure a smooth
transition into Year 7.  

School Y6 Transition Meetings

Music and
Performing Arts

Hayle Academy School Production will take place on
Wednesday 8  and Thursday 9  July 2026. Miss Rule will be
contacting schools regarding workshops and opportunities
for primary students to be involved!

th th

Please contact Naomi Thomson if you have children who you feel
would benefit from additional transition sessions with our SEND
team.  These will take place during the Summer Term.
nthomson@hayle.tpacademytrust.org  

During Summer 2 there will be an
opportunity to sign up to school
specific, subject based workshops at
Hayle Academy. 

More information and booking links
will come out in the Summer Term.

Summer Series

Super Saturday
Programme

We are delighted to be able to offer our “Super
Saturday” programme again this year. Primary
students are able to book onto a series of
workshops that will take place throughout the
year.

These are a great opportunity to develop your
knowledge and skills, as well as meeting new
people and making new friends.
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A summary of all key dates for
Primary Events at Hayle Academy

07 Year 6 Transition Day
 and Evening

Our Year 6 Transition Day and Parents
Evening will take place on Wednesday 24
June 2026. All new Year 7s are invited to
attend a day at Hayle Academy where they
will meet their tutors, tutor groups and
experience a day as a Year 7.  
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Parents are then invited to join us in the
evening and every student will be gifted their
Hayle Academy tie! 

We will be hosting a series of
sporting festivals throughout the
year, where schools are invited to
attend, develop skills and compete
against other local primary
schools. 

These events will usually take
place on Thursday afternoons
from 1:30 - 3pm. 

Open Evening

Headteacher Group Talk and Tours will take
place throughout September and October.
Book your place via the link on the website:
www.hayleacademy.net/primary-transition  

Hayle Academy Open Evening: Thurs 18th September 2025


